
St. Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                             Sunday 25
th

 May 2008 

Parish office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm phone 4600127 email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   web www.stjudesparish.net  

 

 

Parish 

Pilgrimage 

to Knock 
Bus leaving 

St Jude’s 

Church  

Saturday June 28
th

 at 8.20am. 

 

Pilgrimage Leader 

Fr Michael O’Grady C.C. 

Cost €45  

Includes travel, morning coffee 

and dinner on return journey  

At Prince of Wales Hotel 

 

To Book phone: 

Philomena Kane 4503750 

Parish Office      4600127 

 

Places book early  

 

Orwell Park Templeogue 

Residents Association 
A General Meeting of the Orwell 

Park Templeogue Residents 

Assoc will take place on 

Wednesday, 28
th

 May in Bishop 

Galvin School at 8pm sharp. 

All Residents are welcome to 

attend. 

Betty Collard: Secretary  

 

 

Recently Deceased 
††††    
    

Stanley Bell 

Richard O’Brien 

Caitriona Harte 

Paddy Sweeney 

Christy Kelly 

Mary O’Meara 

Andy Kelliher 

 

Patrick Morrin 

Myna Hartnett 

Gerry Dempsey 

Christy & Paddy Fermoyle 

Marie Kirwan 

Edward & May O’Leary 

Bridget Kearns 

Margaret & Martin Nevin 

Arthur Rogers 

Maura Devitt 

Austin Shaw 

Patrick Barry 

Miriam Butler 

 

 

Novena to the Sacred Heart  

Novena prayers will be recited 

each morning at the 9.10am 

Mass  

 

 

House To House €1925 

Share €1050 

 

Prayer for Success in 

Exams 

 

O Great St. Joseph 

of Cupertino, 

Who by your 

prayers, obtained 

from God that you should be 

asked at your exam the only 

proposition you knew, obtain 

for me that I may succeed in 

the exams for which I am 

preparing. 

 

Jesus, teacher and friend, be 

with me as I sit this exam. Give 

me a peaceful heart, a focused 

mind, and a steady hand. Help 

me to remember what I have 

learned, to answer wisely and 

well, and to preserve when I 

am tired and weary. 

 

O Sacred Heart of Jesus. 

I place all my trust in you. 

I believe in your love for me. 

 

The sacrament of 

Confirmation will take place 

here on Friday 6
th

 June at 

11.00am .Please note there will 

be no adoration or benediction 

on Friday 6
th

 June  

 

 

Exam Reflection  

Exams are a test of knowledge 

or skill. They have their 

importance. 

However, they are not a 

measure of the worth of the 

individual. They indicate one 

aspect of us, but we are much 

more than any exam can show. 

Success of failure does not give 

the full measure of our worth. 

Each one of us is unique and 

precious with our own gifts and 

talents. God made us that way. 

He wants us to use those 

talents. 

 

Exams can be an anxious time. 

But remember, we are more 

that our exam results. We are 

loved for who we are, not for 

our achievements. God wants 

us to discover all our 

wonderful gifts. 

 
 


